ARCHDIOCESE OF PHILADELPHIA

SECRETARIAT FOR CATHOLIC EDUCATION

222 North Seventeenth Street, Philadelphia, PA 19103-1299

Telephone: 215- 587-4544 « Fax: 215- 965-1749 * Email: fr.johnames@archphila.org
OFFICE FOR CATECHETICAL FORMATION

April 24, 2014

This letter verifies that St. Vincent de Paul Catholic Church is working in conjunction with the
Office for Catechetical Formation of the Archdiocese of Philadelphia to offer a Catholic host site
for the Global Leadership Summit. Archbishop Charles Chaput approves the event taking place
within the Archdiocese.

It is our hope that this conference builds dialogue and collaboration among Catholics and
Protestants, fosters Christian leadership and develops the gifts and talents of each individual
believer.

I pray that the Lord abundantly blesses the work of the committee carrying out this ground-
breaking endeavor.

Thank you and God bless,

T T Dsa
Rev. John J. Ames, STD
Deputy Secretary



